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16th September 2020 
 
 
 
To all Mobo Employees, 
 
 
Re: JobKeeper Payments 
 
As you may be aware, the first round of JobKeeper payments are due to finish by the end of September 
2020. 
 
This letter is for all employees who were eligible and nominated for JobKeeper. 
 
If you have been receiving the JobKeeper payments, this week will be the last pay that you will receive a 
JobKeeper top up payment, as Mobo Group will not be eligible for the next round of the JobKeeper 
payments. 
 
For supported employees who have been receiving JobKeeper payments, you will need to advise 
Centrelink that after this pay you will no longer be receiving these payments, so your pension can be 
adjusted. This will be up to individuals and/or their advocate to contact Centrelink directly. 
 
For staff who have been receiving JobKeeper payments, any change for individuals will be reflected on 
your future payslip.   
 
We appreciate this may be confusing for some people so if you would like further help to understand it 
better, please ask your Employee Development Officer or Site Manager. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Andrew Ramsey 
Chief Executive Officer 


